
 

 

HORSE COMPETITIONS 

 

Please enter our Equestrian Competition online via the Nominate platform for all 

classes and Global Entries Online for Show Jumping (links below). 

The ASC has introduced new procedures for recording of results which all societies 

must follow. These procedures are in place for The Newcastle Show 

Online Entry Fee (by 5pm on Wednesday 28 February 2024): $5 per entry 

NO ENTRIES WILL BE TAKEN AFTER CLOSE OF ONLINE ENTRIES OR ON THE DAY 

Stabling: Limited stabling and tie-up facilities are on offer to entrants upon submission 

of online entries. These will be automatically allocated on a ‘first in, first served’ basis. 

Float/Truck Parking & Gate Entry Fee: Vehicles entering the Showground must pay a 

gate entry fee of $15 per car. This fee includes a valid show pass for the day for 1 x 

competitor and 1 x further person. Additional passengers must pay the standard entry 

prices. Please note: entry benefits are available to Members of the Association. 

Access for The Showground between 5am - 10am Daily: There will be NO right-hand 

turn from Griffiths Road into The Showground. Vehicles are to use the left turning lane 

only, westbound on Griffiths Road through the main gates. If you are driving 

eastbound on Griffiths Road, please turn RIGHT into Broadmeadow Road, LEFT into 

Brown Road/Chatham Road (along railway) then LEFT into Griffiths Road. This will allow 

for safe queuing of traffic during bump in. We understand this is different to previous 

years but thank you for your cooperation.   

All entrants must provide a completed Animal Handling Risk Acknowledgement 

Waiver before competing. All PIC numbers must also be registered before competing 

in accordance with recommendations by ASC and State regulatory bodies. 

 

 

 


